
 

 

 

TO: Residents in Project Area 20-06 

FROM: Jay Stejskal, Engineering Technician III 

DATE: August 14, 2020 

SUBJECT: Bellaire Avenue Striping 

City Project No.: 20-06 

 

Now that the roadwork is complete, the next step in the construction process is to stripe the newly paved 

street. This work is expected to take place on Monday, August 17th.  As will be the case during the entire 

construction season, work schedules are dependent upon weather.   

In order to complete the construction project in the most efficient manner, it is important that the Contractor 

have as few obstructions as possible.  Please DO NOT park your vehicles on Bellaire Avenue during 

working hours (7AM to 7PM or until work ceases for the day).  If a vehicle is on the street in the 

construction zone during working hours and is impeding the construction, the Engineering Department will 

take further action and tow the vehicle.   

Bellaire Avenue will remain open to traffic Monday, August 17th, but please be cautious of wet paint.  

Striping paint should dry within an hour of placement. 

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

 

 


